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PLEASE PURCHASE THE BEACH PROBERTY AND ESTABLISH THE PUBLIC'S
RIGHT TO WALK ACROSS THE BRIDGE (WHICH THE CITY HELP FUND) AND
WALK DOWN 27TH TO THE BEACH !!!

What a WONDERFUL idea to purchase the land at the end of NW 27th Ave ! This
beach parcel and walking access to it has existed for over a century. By default it has
been a beach with access under public use, a known fact that the public walks down
there. It should be noted that the north end of the road was similarly providing access
to the beach, until the regrettable error of the public access being converted to private
property and then a gate put up to close it off. We need to not allow this to happen on
the south end. Additionally, if there is anyway to reclaim the north end or provide a
walking path access to it, that would be a great benefit.

Regards,
Craig Schulz
19609 26th Ave NW
Shoreline, WA 98177

mailto:craigschulz@comcast.net
mailto:kscully@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:brobertson@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:croberts@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:lmork@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:epobee@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:jramsdell@shorelinewa.gov
mailto:agendacomments@shorelinewa.gov

